
Page 1 of 1 

Dear Tom, 

2013/5096iT (List 230) 
I saw the Aspen at no 22 Laurier R d  this aftemoon 
It is a beautiful, slender, young specimen and ' f e e l  strongly that it should not be removed It is not 
near to a garden wall, Just a wooden  fence, so no damage to boundaty. I went through the basement 
(No 22a) of  the tenant of this Circle 33 flat (He is not well) 

' t a l k e d  to a friend in the street and she said that Cyc le  33 tend to neglect t hey  trees, let them grow 
too big and then ask to remove them This tree does overhang N o  24k  rear garden, but it is not a 
dense sttucture, and therefore does not take too much  light 

I suggest a light prune and a possible T P O  to save it I do hope that it can be saved, it is a rarely 
planted species, and beautiful 

Thank you, 

Eileen 

PS Was  there a decision made on the Lime trees damaging the garden wall in College Land/ 
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